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This bill is a terrible idea. Portland is a complete mess. The homeless individuals that 

choose to be on drugs and not participate in society are trashing this state and its 

beautiful scenery. If this passes, the entire state will be open to land claims and filth. 

My wife and I happily live in Hillsboro, but will be moving out of state if this happens. 


